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Notice for Cancellation of Classes 

 

 

Dear Students Sri Guru Gobind Singh College of Commerce NCWEB Centre will 

be closed for NCWEB Classes on 1st November and 2nd November 2024. There 

will be no classes on 1st and 2nd November 2024. Classes will happen as per 

timetable on 3rd November 2024. 

 

 

 

Ms Navdeep Kaur 

Teacher In Charge 

SGGSCC Center 

NCWEB 

 

 

 

 


